
  
 

 
 

Whole School 
(expectation 

97%) 

Overall 
94.8% 

This week 
92.9% 

 
Reception 

95.2% 92.8% 

 

Year 1 

97.3% 96.1% 

 
Year 2 

93.9% 88.6% 

 
Year 3 

93.8% 94.6% 

 

Year 4 

94.5% 92.9% 

 
Year 5 

94.1% 92.9% 

 
Year 6 

95.2% 92.5% 

Late arrivals this week – 48 students /68 occasions. 

 

Reception & Year 1 - Gates CLOSE at 8.49am  

Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 – Gates CLOSE at 8.54am 

 

Late collections - 12 students – 14 occasions. 

 

Reception & Year 1 – collection is 3.20pm 

Year 2,3,4,5 and 6 – collection is 3.25pm 

 

Please ensure your children are at school and 

collected on time each day. 

 

Absence reporting 
 

We politely ask that if your child/children are 
absence from school for any reason that you 
call/email school BEFORE 9am each morning of 
the absence. 

Sickness/Illness 
 
Whilst we appreciate at this time of year there 
may be winter illnesses starting to circulate we ask 

that you consider carefully whether your child is 
genuinely not well enough to come to school. We 
have seen a significant drop in whole school 
attendance over the last 2 weeks. 
In most cases we are able to authorise absence 
without any question. Where we do have a 
concern regarding a child’s attendance, school will 
contact parents/carers individually. 
Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
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Our Attendance 

superstars this week are: 
 

1A – 96.1% 
Well Done! 

 

Please use the following contact details for any 
attendance, absence, or medical appointment 
related issues: 
attendance@osborne-pri.sch.uk 
0121 464 3346.  
Families are welcome to visit school to discuss 
attendance matters. If you require support, please 
ask to speak to Mrs Slimm, our school Attendance 
Officer, in the main office. 
Thank you to all our families for your co operation 
and supporting our attendance procedures. 
 

 
 

This week a total of 319/396 children received  

97% - 100% attendance. 
 

Congratulations to you all! 
 
At the end of half term all children with above 97% 
attendance will have a golden ticket added to our 
raffle for a chance to win a fabulous prize. 
 
 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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